
The Department of Anthropology is delighted to 
award the Louise Biely Yolles Scholarship to Cheryl 

Ng. The scholarship was established through a 
bequest by and named after York graduate and 

former McLaughlin College course 
instructor Louise Yolles (MA'80). It alternates every 
year between the Department of Anthropology and 

McLaughlin College and is awarded to an 
outstanding full time anthropology major who 

has completed 90 credits and has the highest CGPA.

Congratulations Cheryl for your impressive record 
of achievements. We wish you all the best in your 

future endeavours!
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